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Midwives of Algoma 
Phone: 705 253 4158 

Fax: 705 253 6254 

Email: midwives.algoma@one-mail.on.ca 

 

 

 

General Registrant Position 

 
The Midwives of Algoma are looking for a general registrant to join our practice in a full-time 

capacity starting in April, May or June 2020 with an established case load.  

 

Established in 1998, our practice serves a large catchment area, from Wawa to Thessalon. 

Midwives have privileges at Sault Area Hospital, where we also manage epidural and oxytocin 

inductions, and first assist in caesarean sections, as well as Lady Dunn Hospital in Wawa, where 

we work in a shared prenatal care model with local primary care providers.  

 

We are looking for a candidate who has a strong work ethic, excellent clinical skills, is 

professional, enjoys working in a busy practice, and works well as part of a team.  Our 

workplace culture is supportive and positive, and we have built excellent inter-professional 

relationships within the hospital and community.  It is extremely important to us that midwives 

and administrators who join our group have good interpersonal skills and value these 

relationships in the same way that we do.  

 

We work in a primary call model, with every other weekend off call Friday 9am – Sunday 9pm, 

and 8 weeks of vacation spread throughout the year.  

 

Please send your resume, cover letter and references to midwives.algoma@one-mail.on.ca with 

General Registrant in the subject line. We are interested in interviewing candidates ASAP. 

 

We look forward to meeting you!  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

The Midwives of Algoma 
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